
St. Thomas More

ORDERS    WILL    BE    READY    FOR    PICKUP    IN    THE    FRONT    OFFICE    THE    WEEK    OF   December 16th!

*THESE   items   are   not   considered   school   uniforms*

SHOW    YOUR    SUPPORT    BY    PURCHASING       ST.    Thomas    More   MERCHANDISE

ORDER    BY:  november 18, 2019   

15%
OF SALES GO 

BACK TO 
THE SCHOOL

Christm
as!

Just in
 tim

e for

TO    ORDER    ONLINE:
http://shop.bornfit.com/StThomasmore


